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Maintaining, Sustaining, and Improving Your 
SOHMS 
Thursday, February 16, 2023, 1:00 p.m. EST 
 
On 2/16/2023 at 1:00 p.m. EDT, the SMCX will host the 
“Maintaining, Sustaining, and Improving Your SOHMS” 
webinar. 

This webinar focuses on various strategies and best 
practices to keep your safety and occupational health 
management (SOHMS) up to date, with an emphasis on 
continuous improvement. It discusses the importance of 
periodically evaluating your SOHMS and provides 
strategies to analyze SOHMS performance and identify 
areas needing improvement. It also covers SOHMS-
related communication and documentation best practices 
to sustain your safety and health (S&H) culture. 

This advanced-level webinar will benefit personnel wanting to learn more about continually improving 
their SOHMS and maintaining a world class safety culture. Attendees should have an intermediate 
understanding of their required SOHMS documentation and SOHMS self-evaluation process prior to 
this webinar. Personnel gaining the most benefit from this presentation may include top leadership, 
supervisors, employees with S&H responsibilities, Employee safety committee members, and safety 
professionals. 

Please click the article headline or registration link here to register for this FREE webinar. 

For additional information on the SMCX’s services, please visit the SMCX-hosted website at: 
https://www.smscx.org/. 
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